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Comments: I support the design and eventual construction of the Redstone to McClure Pass Trail project. I prefer

a separated trail, located as far away from Highway 133 as is feasible. I believe this corridor, as well as the entire

Crystal River Valley is a disturbed, human-impacted area. It is an appropriate location for a non-motorized,

separated trail throughout, to provide access for recreation. 


